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IS THIS CRAZY OR WHAT?   
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Did any of us ever think something like this current 
situation with the coronavirus and the “Safe at Home” 
directives would be our new reality?  How fast our 
lives were changed!  From one day to the next, we 
had no idea what to expect; not only for us             
personally, but also for our churches and for us     
spiritually.  I certainly never thought I would see the 
day our churches would close.  Like I said-CRAZY! 
 

I have been working from home the past two weeks 
and am grateful I have a few big projects that will 
keep me busy for some time.  It helps the day go by 
as I have been pretty isolated.  This slowing down, 
however, has had its blessings.  I am finding more 
time for prayer.  I have been looking at some        
websites and Facebook sites from other parishes in 
the diocese and have found a variety of online prayer 
and spiritual opportunities such as “Café with the 
Priests” in Manitowoc and morning Mass with Fr. 
Timothy Brandt (remember him)?  I am also finding 
that I want to take a walk every day.  Before, even 
though I had good intentions, by the time I got home 
after a day at the office and had a bite to eat, it was 
easy to come up with a reason why not to go for a 
walk.  Now I look forward to getting outside for a 
while and am thankful that this isn’t the middle of   
winter with freezing temperatures.   
 

So far, I am enjoying this change in my lifestyle but 
am also aware that this is not the case for everyone.  
If you feel you need to talk to someone, please call 
the office.  Even though most of us are working from 
home, we are still checking our voice messages and 
will get back to you.  We are happy to hear from you 
and know that we keep all of you in our prayers.  I 
look forward to the end of all of this and being able to 
get back into the office.  Even though I’m enjoying 
this right now, I’m sure, in another couple of weeks, 
the novelty will wear off and I will want to be out and 
about with people again. 
 

On another note, and one I hate to bring up at this 
time but it is part of my job; what are we doing about 
church finances?  This is going to be a challenge; 
we still have bills to pay and we have to pay our 
staff.  (To help make it a little easier for the parishes 
to meet payroll, some staff members have given up 
their pay during this time; others have voluntarily cut 
back their hours, and others have asked for a         
reduction in pay.  I would say that we have an      
awesome staff that has the parishes’ best interests 
at heart).  We are doing whatever we can to reduce 
payroll and cut expenses but we still need you to do 
your part and continue to make your church                 
contributions.  You can do that by sending in your 
envelope each week or by setting up automatic    
withdrawals.  We encourage automatic withdrawals 

because they are easy for us to set up and manage 
and you will not have to write out a check each week.  
Just call MJ at the parish office to get the withdrawal 
set up.  We are also going to be looking into the oppor-
tunity for online giving.  If that becomes available, de-
tails will be in the bulletin.  We are still getting our mail 
so that is another way to get your church contribution 
to us. 
 

Before I end, I want to share something I found        
recently: 

The Millionaire 
At a church meeting, a very wealthy man rose to tell 
the rest of those present about his Christian faith. 
 

“I’m a millionaire,” he said, “and I attribute it all to the 
rich blessings of God in my life.  I remember that    
turning point in my faith.  I had just earned my first dol-
lar and I went to a church meeting that night.  The 
speaker was a missionary who told about his work.  I 
knew that I only had a dollar bill and had to either give 
it all to God’s work or nothing at all.  So at that        
moment, I decided to give my whole dollar to God.  I 
believe that God blessed that decision and that is why 
I am a rich man today.” 
 

He finished and there was an awed silence at his     
testimony as he moved toward his seat.  As he sat 
down, a little old lady sitting in the same pew leaned 
over and said to him, “I dare you to do it again.” 
 

Now, I am not going to ask you to give up your         
millions, but we could sure use your regular contribu-
tions.  If at all possible, please keep those coming.  I 
strongly believe that God can’t be outdone in generos-
ity.  I have seen and personally experienced that.  Join 
with me now in helping to keep our parishes financially 
viable until we can get back to business as usual. 
 

Thank you and may God bless you and keep you and 
your family safe and healthy. 
 

Carol Kittell 
Quad Parish Business Administrator  

“40 Cans For Lent”  

The “40 Cans for Lent” food drive wraps up on April 5th.  
Food donations can be dropped off at the Hope Center, 
505 Clinton Street Mon-Thurs 1-3pm at the back donation 
door. Donations should be placed under the awning. 
 

Monetary donations can be 
mailed to 1087 Kellogg St, 
GB 54303.  Make  checks 
payable to St Patrick Food 
Pantry.    

  

God Bless and thank  
you for your support! 
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When Jesus and the disciples drew near  
Jerusalem and came to Bethphage on the  
Mount of Olives, 
Jesus sent two disciples, saying to them, 
“Go into the village opposite you, 
and immediately you will find an ass tethered, 
and a colt with her. 
Untie them and bring them here to me. 
And if anyone should say anything to you, reply, 
‘The master has need of them.’ 
Then he will send them at once.” 
This happened so that what had been spoken 
through the prophet might be fulfilled: 
Say to daughter Zion, 
“Behold, your king comes to you, 
meek and riding on an ass, 
and on a colt, the foal of a beast of burden.” 
The disciples went and did as Jesus had ordered 
them. 
They brought the ass and the colt and laid their 
cloaks over them, and he sat upon them. 
The very large crowd spread their cloaks on the 
road, while others cut branches from the trees 
and strewed them on the road. 
The crowds preceding him and those following 
kept crying out and saying: 
“Hosanna to the Son of David; 
blessed is the he who comes in the name of the 
Lord; hosanna in the highest.” 
And when he entered Jerusalem 
the whole city was shaken and asked, “Who is 
this?” 
And the crowds replied, “This is Jesus the  
prophet, from Nazareth in Galilee.”  

 

Fr. Greg will be recording his Palm Sunday 
Mass and posting it online to share with our 
Parish Communities  You will be able to view 
the Mass from the Quad-Parish website at 
www.Quad-Parish.org. 

Palm Sunday – Reflection Questions 
 

As we begin this holiest week of our Church 
year we recall Jesus’ final entrance into      
Jerusalem.  Everyone has heard of Jesus,  
his teachings, the wonders of his ministry.  
They form a pathway accompanying him, 
honoring him as son of David. 
 

Jesus enters the city riding on an ass, humbly 
yet majestic.  Do I remain humble in the midst 
of praise from others?  How do I live out of 
the “majesty” of being a son or daughter of 
God, made in God’s image? 
 

The crowds greet Jesus with great enthusi-
asm.  How enthusiastic am I in living out my 
faith, in praying, in attending/watching Mass, 
in helping others? 
 

Do I offer prayers of praise and adoration 
each day for the wonders God has done in 
my life this Lent? 
 

Am I willing to walk with Jesus all during this 
week, especially during the Sacred Triduum? 
 

Mass readings: Isaiah 50:4-7, Philippians 2:6-11, 
Matthew 26:14-27:66 
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